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EIGHTH MEETING 

PROJECT „PROMOTION AND DEVELOPMENT OF NATURAL AND CULTURAL HERITAGE OF 

BULGARIAN – GREEK CROSS-BORDER REGION THROUGH SMART AND DIGITAL TOOLS“, 

ACRONYM „еTOURIST“, SUBSIDY CONTRACT № В2.6С.07/09.10.2017 

 

On 15.04.2022 the 8th Project meeting on the project „Promotion and development of natural and 

cultural heritage of Bulgarian – Greek cross-border region through smart and digital tools“, with acronym 

„eTOURIST“, Subsidy contract № В2.6с.07/09.10.2017 was held. The meeting was hosted by the Lead 

Beneficiry – RMA Maritza. The meeting was held online on the Google Meet. 

The meeting was attended by representatives of the four partners from Bulgaria and Greece. 

During the meeting, the partners discussed about the organization of the planned joint project 

events in May, 2022: 

- 2-day final scientific conference in Greece;  

- 2-day Festival "Traditional culinary and wines of Haskovo-Evros"in Greece;  

- 1-day Project Closing Event in Greece.. 

In connection with the financial implementation of the project, the several delays in the verification 

of Partner 3 and the need to submit and complete the first verification for them were discussed. 

mailto:maritza@maritza.info
http://www.maritza.info/

